
 

 
 

April 2025 
Dear Marvin Families, 
 
We are writing to invite and inform you the Marvin PTA has the following Executive Board Officer 
position(s) open for the 2025 – 2026 school year.  The Officer positions up for election are as follows: 
 

Position Up for Election 
President 
 

Vacant 

Vice-President 
 

Vacant 

Treasurer(s) x2 
 

Vacant 

Secretary 
 

Vacant 

 
The PTA would like to encourage more parents to become active in the Marvin community. Perhaps you 
would like to join the Executive Board or be part of a committee that is so important to bringing 
cherished opportunities to our school each year; these committees include membership, fundraising, 
and enrichment. You may even want to be on a list of people we can call when help is needed for an 
event (glow night, snowflake shop), assembly/enrichment activities, and/or project (i.e.) courtyard 
clean-up. If you are interested in contributing your time and talent to helping out on a committee and/or 
joining the Executive Board for the 2025-26 school year please email jandrlik@gmail.com  by May 23, 
2025; please note the position/committee of interest. Nominations will be made at our June 2025 
meeting tentatively set for June 5. .  

Kind Regards, 
 
Jenn McMurrer, Nominating Chair 
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